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Parents and enrolled prep students are invited to a series of information sessions about 
getting ready for prep at our school. During term 4 we will be running two practical 
information and orientation visits. 

October 31st, 2017, 9—10:30am    RSVP by Friday October 27 

Topic: Getting ready to read 
 

November 13, 2017, 9—10:30am   RSVP by Friday November 10 
Topic: Getting Fine Motor ready for Prep 
 
RSVP by entering details at the office or by email to—
Graceville.2018.Prep@gracevilss.eq.edu.au 
 
Children will require a snack and their hat for each visit. 
Location: School hall 


